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 FRAUD | FRANCE |  JANUARY 2019 

FRAUD ALERT 

We would like to draw your attention to the recent increase in cases of fraudulent practices 

involving the misuse of identity of major law, auditing and consultancy firms to scam client 

and non-client companies alike.  

Individuals are looking to obtain sensitive information by posing as CEOs or law firm partners. 

They persuasively ask for a large funds transfer with a view to funding a confidential 

investment or acquisition. These individuals will usually contact you by email and then 

telephone, and aim to redirect payments directly to their own account (the transfers requested 

usually go towards Chinese banks). Please be aware that the scammers use "spoofed" contact 

details that may seem true. Our firm's email addresses end in "@gide.com".  

If you are a Gide client, we would like to remind you that the communication of your documents 

and any other information can only come from your usual contacts, known to you. We therefore 

strongly recommend that you personally contact these lawyers on their direct lines or via our 

switchboard to ensure the authenticity of any suspicious request you may have received. 

We would like to thank you for your continued vigilance on these matters. For further 

information, please click here or contact us on: 

FRÉDÉRIQUE MISK-MALHER 

Chief Operating Officer 

GIDE LOYRETTE NOUEL A.A.R.P.I. 

15 rue de Laborde | 75008 Paris 

T +33 (0)1 40 75 26 77 

frederique.miskmalher@gide.com 

 

 

 

 

You can also find this legal update on our website in the News & Insights section: gide.com 

 

https://www.gide.com/sites/default/files/gide_alerte_fraude_en_jan2016.pdf
http://www.gide.com/fr

